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Motor Vehicle Advisory 

  TO:   All Interested Parties 
 
  FROM:   Raymond P. Martinez 
     Chief Administrator 
 
  DATE:   May 16, 2011 
 
  SUBJECT:  Will Graham Celebration - School Bus Authorization 
 
 
All MVC law enforcement partners are reminded that, pursuant to N.J.S.A. 39:1-1 et seq., the New Jersey Motor Vehi-
cle Commission has issued an exception to the authorized use of school buses by the Jersey Shore Will Graham Cele-
bration for the transporting of attendees during its event at Ocean Grove’s Great Auditorium May 20 through May 22, 
2011. The exception was issued due to the significant number of expected attendees, traffic impacts on local and state 
roadways and potential parking concerns. 
 
Due to the fact that the organizing party for this special event with regional significance could not secure sufficient char-
ter bus services, First Student of Neptune has been contracted by the organization to provide transportation services 
with its fleet of approximately 200 vehicles. The school buses will transport attendees throughout Monmouth and Ocean 
Counties and potentially several other in-state locales. 
 
Any questions about this exception should be directed to the MVC Office of Regulatory and Legislative Affairs at (609) 
777-1407.  
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